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Newsletter    Friday 27th March 2015            
No: 25  

Midsomer Norton 

Primary School  
Acting Head teacher: Ms Sarah Biss BA (Hons) 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

                                  We wish you all a really restful and happy Easter 

holiday. As ever, the term has been a full one with lots of great learning and 

achievements. We are very proud of all of the hard work the children have 

put in. I am sure you saw this on parents evening. Thank you for your 

continuing support we couldn’t do it without you!  

Miss Warcup has announced today that our Eco-Warriors have won best 

campaign for an energy saving completion they entered for Bath & North East 

Somerset…Well done to everyone.  

We are continuing to focus on reading so please keep up with reading in the 

Easter holidays and try and take some pictures of extreme reading to enter 

the Twitter extreme reading competition! You tweet them on our website. 

 

                                        
Sporting News  

Our rugby players have reached the county qualifier after reaching the semi-final 

tournament this week. In the year 5&6 football tournament the team played a great 

couple of matches with goals from Ashton and Toby Cradock. Look out for more sports 

news in our PE newsletter. 

Texting School 

Absences from school should not be reported to school via text message. Also if you need 

to  contact the school urgently we do not advise that you text in as messages into school 

are usually only checked once a day, unless there are exceptional circumstances such as 

last week when we needed to contact parents about school lunches. 

Lost Property  

Please could you take some time over the Easter break to ensure that all of your child’s 

uniform and PE kit is named. Could you also check that your child has not brought home 

any items that belong to another child as we have had a number of complaints from 

parents whose children have lost items that were named but cannot be found in school. 

Thank you.  

Upcoming Events 
 
 

April 23  
Thursday Coffee Morning- Phonics for 
Year 1 & 2@9:15 

May 23rd April 4:00-4:30pm 
Key Stage 1 & 2 SATs information session 
(year 2 & 6).Staff will talk parents 
through these assessments. If you cannot 
attend let your child’s teacher know. We 
can give you a handout. 

 

March 27 – End of Term 4 
 
April 13 – Start of Term 5 

 
  

Important Announcement 
 
North Road Entrance Closure 
The loss adjustor from the insurers came 
out to inspect the wall before Christmas 
but we are still awaiting their advice on 
when the wall might be repaired. We will 
keep you updated as and when we know 
more 
 

Drop & …. 
In Reception classes every Thursday 
morning. 

 
Drop & ….. 
In Key Stage 1 every Wednesday morning. 
 
Please join your children for activities on 
these mornings at drop off time! 
  
Year 5 Taster Day 
Year 5 will experience a taster day at 
Somervale on Monday April 13- Letter to 
inform year 5 parents gone out. 
 
Year 6 Passport Club 
Our maths passport club will continue for 
year 6 children next term. Thank you for 
your comments on parents evening. We’re 
glad it’s making a difference!  
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Class News 

 

Drop and……… 
Every Thursday morning 
this term for Key Stage 1- 
Venus, Mars and Pluto 
 

Pick up and….. 
Every Tuesday at 2.50 pm 
for Reception-Star & Moon 
Class 
 
 

Letters Home This 
Week….. 
All letters are uploaded to the 
website 
Online payments for school meals 
Year 5 Taster Day 

 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Thank you to the PSG for 
organizing The Easter Egg hunt 
today. The children really 
enjoyed it! 

 

    

 

Sending Money into school 

In order to ensure that all cash and cheques sent into school reach the office safely 

can we please ask that you always send it in a named, sealed envelope.  

After Easter we will not accept any cash either in the school office, on the doors or 

handed to a teacher unless it in an envelope. All cheques must have the name of the 

child and details of what the payment is for marked on the back. Please note the 

office will no longer be providing envelopes. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in this matter  

Please bring in your Active Kids vouchers when you shop at Sainsburys    

 

A big well done to Atley Stacey Day who has come second out of sixty entries in a 

Somerset school golf competiton. An amazing achievement Atley…the Ryder Cup next! 

                                   

                         Head Teacher Awards       

Lily Middleton    Megan Eyles    Thomas Williams    Freya Baber    Keeley Michell 

Oliver Turner    Charlie Callow    Daniel Holliwell    Caitlin Sperring    Alex Musson 

Bradley Plummer    Lucas Adams    Charlie Curtis 

                      

Gold Awards  
Archie Tamblyn    Benjamin Kingsberry    Harrison Pollard 

Faith Rumney    Amber Nash    Josh Swain    Alexa Lines    Nada Nagia 

Mya Hurle    Libby Wright    Atley Stacey-Day    Millie Adams 

 Birthdays  

Happy Birthday 

Maisie Dezis Reece Leakey Jake Parsons 

 Cora McCaw  Leo Thompson Elsie Smith  

Missy Musson William Tucker Lewis Gale 

Dominic Tombs Harvey Powell Will Shaw 

Joseph Whittington  James Hughes 

Mya-Rose Maundrill  Elwood Mallon 

Izzy Stokes  Oliver Turner 

 

               

 


